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The U.S. Department of Justice has made the Byrne Justice Assistance Grant available again this 

year to local jurisdictions. New Haven is eligible to apply for up to $179,441.00 by formula.  The 

New Haven Department of Police Service proposes to use these funds to support patrol 

deployments, citizens’ police academies, and investigative services; to purchase equipment and 

supplies including laptops and recruitment banners; and to provide management training.   

 

 

 


